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Friday18th September 2020 

Dear Parents, Carers, Pupils and Friends, 

Well done on another fantastic week back. 
The children have all been brilliant and we 

have loved having the school full once again. 

This week we have fully returned back into 
the swing of things and ended the week with 

a great Jeans for Genes day.  

In this edition of Taking Stock you will find 
lots of useful information reminding you of 

the new arrangements. There are also lots of 
pictures of events that occurred throughout 

the week. Look out for the link to the yr 6 
assembly too on page 4! 

We ask that you continue to follow the 
guidelines we set out so that we can all      

remain safe and remember to follow social 
distancing guidelines when collecting and 

dropping of your children 

Have a great weekend! 

 

Our Weekly Update 

Reminder 

Please be reminded that, should you need to 
speak to the office, please do so by phone. 
This is to reduce the number of adults on 

site and to keep everyone safe. 



Staggered start times and Timetables 
We have made every effort to minimise the number of people and congestion around the school site during drop off and collection times. As 

such we ask that you follow the entry / exit points and timings set out for classes and year groups. 

Below are the drop off and collection times for all classes and an example timetable for your reference. 

Please stick to your times and follow social distancing guidance at all times. 

8:30 – 

11:30 

8:45 – 

3:15 

9:00 – 

3:30 

9:15 – 3:45 

Pre school RA RB Nursery 

  1A 1B 1C 

  2A 2B 2C 

  3A 3B   

  4A 4B   

  5A 5B 5C 

  6A 6B 6C 

8:30 – 

11:30 

8:45 – 

12:30 

9:00 – 

12:45 

9:15 – 13:00 

Pre 

school 

A Classes B Classes C classes 

Staggered Start and End times Mon - Thurs 

Staggered Start and End times Fridays 

Lost  property 

Dear all, in order to ensure we are maintaining the 

integrity of our year group bubbles, and in light of 

parents not being on site we have made the fol-

lowing amendments to lost property: 

Each year group will have a separate lost property 

box.  

All unclaimed lost property will be washed and   

recycled termly. 

The best way to 

ensure items are 

returned to     

owners is to     

ensure names are 

in all items 

brought to school. 

 

Drop Off And Collection  

Please do not enter the site until 

your designated time as you will 

not be able to wait on site. 

We ask that you do not linger     

during drop off or collection and 

maintain social distancing        

guidelines with regards to other 

families. We also ask that, where 

possible, drop offs and collections 

are made by 1 family member. 

While we appreciate it may be   

difficult to do so, we ask that      

parents “Drop and Go", continuing 

to move towards the exit at all 

times . This is to reduce congestion 

and allow for a smooth running of 

collections and drop offs. 



This Week: Getting back to Learning       
continues! 



Jeans for Genes 

“6C have been learning about genetic    

conditions and what that means for       

children who suffer with them in Britain. 

We wanted to create a fun and interactive 

assembly to let children around the school 

know about all the important work that 

Jeans for Genes does for these children.” 

Marvin 6C  

Watch 6C Class Assembly by click-

ing here 

Well done and thank you to everyone who 

wore Jeans today and donated a pound.  

Stockwell managed to raise £235.82      

towards such a worthy cause. 

Not only that but we all had great fun    

doing so! 

Packed lunches 

Just a gentle reminder about packed lunches brought to school: Please ensure 

children have a healthy packed lunch and remember that  we do not allow glass 

bottles, fizzy drinks and items 

containing nuts.   

6C Class assembly.   

Our class assemblies have taken on a 

new look this term; moving to a vir-

tual platform! All classes were able 

to enjoy a fantastic assembly from 

the comforts of their desks as 6C 

were broadcast into all classrooms 

https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/News/Events/
https://www.stockwell-pri.lambeth.sch.uk/News/Events/


Year 6 Secondary Transfer 

The Y6 Secondary transfer parents meeting was held virtually on Wednesday the 16th September. A big 

thank you to all our parents and carers that attended. During the meeting, we also heard from the principal 

of St Gabriel's college, Lambeth Academy and leaders from St Martins-the-field High school.    

A quick reminder of the key messages: 

Application online opened from first of September 2020 

The deadline is October 31st 2020 

All applications must include proof of your address and proof that your 

child lives at that address. 

All applications must include proof of your child's date of birth 

You can choose 6 schools in order of preference on the Common      

Application Form 

Remember to check if you also need to fill out a supplementary         

information form. 

Some schools require your child to sit a test.  

 Most importantly attend virtually or in person open days or evenings. 

Take your child along! 

For any further information please feel free to contact Ms Akinmade or 

any of the year 6 teachers. 

If you missed this event or want to join another 

event then Bonneville Primary are holding a    

virtual meeting on the 23rd September 5-6 pm. 

Anyone interested can join via the link: 

https://meet.google.com/mvf-yseb-ndx   

https://meet.google.com/mvf-yseb-ndx


Covid Consideration for all 

We have had several reported incidents of danger-

ous and inconsiderate parking on Burgoyne road.  

Please remember for the safety of all to drive and 

park responsibly. We have asked Lambeth Parking 

enforcement to support with this. 

We also ask, out of consideration for our local busi-

nesses, that parents queue towards Brixton rather 

than Stockwell station on Stockwell road when 

waiting to drop off and collect children 



 Coming up 


